From: Jim andKaren Stutzman

To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Rezoning at 2920 Expo Parkway
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:21:06 PM

Missoula Development Council:

This letter is in regards to the rezoning of the quarry at 2920 Expo Parkway. We want to express our STRONG
opposition to this change. Although we understand the need for low cost housing in Missoula we believe you need
the infrastructure to go with it and that this sight does not have it.

Traffic on Grant Creek road is already very congested for a good part of the day. Also, the road work planned for the
south bound lanes will do nothing to relieve the already serious congestion of the north bound lanes. The left turn
lane onto Expo Parkway is very short and if more then one or two cars are turning things really get backed up.

In case of emergency, such as fire, there is only one exit from Grant Creek and it would be impossible to evacuate
quickly. We consider this to already be of concern.

Please reconsider this proposal, Thank you,
Jim and Karen Stutzman
5839 Prospect Dr
Missoula, MT 59808

Sent from my iPad


mailto:DeGrandpreD@ci.missoula.mt.us

